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Kendo Equipment Donation to the Kendo Federation of Trinidad and Tobago 
 
On 25 March, Ambassador Okada handed over more than 20 sets of Kendo 
equipment which were offered from the All Japan Kendo Federation as a gift 
to the Kendo Federation of Trinidad and Tobago.  
 
Ambassador Okada, in his speech, expressed his hope that the promotion of 
Kendo in Trinidad and Tobago would contribute to the progress of ties 
between the two countries. Mr. Eddy Devisse, Director of the Kendo 
Federation of Trinidad and Tobago, extended his gratitude to the donation 
by the All Japan Kendo Federation, saying that the donated Kendo 
equipment was indispensable to promote Kendo in the country.  
 
The ceremony was concluded with the demonstration of Kendo by members 
of Shoshi Dojo, affiliated with the Kendo Federation of Trinidad and Tobago.  
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